
 
 
 
 

 
 

Addendum 

  PKMRENG.COM PEARSON KENT MCKINLEY RAAF ENGINEERS 
13300 W. 98TH STREET LENEXA, KS 66215 

June 14, 2023 PKMR – 22.637 
 
PROJECT:  KCK Harmon High School  
 Electrical Upgrades  
 
Notice to Contractor: 
The following described changes, corrections, clarifications, deletions, additions and approvals for 
the Contract Documents, which comprise of Addendum No. 1, are hereby made a part of the 
Contract Documents dated May 8, 2023, and shall govern in the performance of the Work.  The 
contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum. 
 
 
1. A BPU approved meter section shall be added to the 3000a main switch section and BPU 

meter shall be located in the new secondary feeders from the transformer.   
2. BPU may elect to replace the existing 2000KVA transformer to remain.  BPU is responsible 

for all reconnections of primary feeders and will leave both primary feeds to the building and 
loop through the remaining or replaced transformer for cable redundancy.  Contractor shall 
coordinate with BPU prior to routing new secondaries if BPU elects to replace the 2000KVA 
transformer with a smaller transformer. 

3. Panelboard Main Circuit Breakers 
a. LD-1 shall be provided with a 100A MCB 
b. LA shall be provided with 50A MCB 
c. GL shall be provided with 50A MCB in lieu of 100A. 

 
 
 
END OF ADDENDUM 
 


